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Party Policy

In an effort to keep the growing number of food allergic students safe, the following is

the updated policy for class parties/food in the classrooms at Crescent School.

Other than lunch, the only times that food is permitted in school are:

● Holiday Parties - Halloween, Winter Holiday, Valentine’s Day, and End of Year.

The items served at these parties are: Dunkin’ Donut munchkins, plain (salted)

pretzels, and plain (salted) potato chips.  Water bottles are to be supplied by the

parent. Student with food allergies who have a safe snack boxes, will be able to

take an item from the box to eat in place of the above items, as chosen by the

individual parent.

● Monthly birthday celebrations, usually the third Friday of each month. Munchkins

will be served, provided by the PSO.  Safe snack boxes will also be in use as

directed by the individual parent.

● Snack from home on minimum days.

● At the conclusion of Field Day, the PSO often times will provide ice pops for all

students.
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